
 

 

Team, 

Today we held a livestream to share information about your Proposed Enterprise Agreement. During 
the livestream I walked through some of the key claims and explained how they differ from the current 
Agreement and the offer made in September 2019. 

The session runs just over half an hour and as I know some of you on the frontline would not be able to 
attend, the video is now available to view on demand.   

You can find it here: https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/64f8f84f-6d0b-425d-a9c1-2bc408eb953a  

For our Drivers, the video and the slide pack are now available on PaperLite.  

We will also follow up questions on Slido that were unable to be answered – answers will be posted on 
the Metro Enterprise Agreement website soon www.metrotrains.com.au/enterprise-agreement. 

What’s next? 

 There will be two more livestreams planned for later in the week – one focused on Loco Division 
and one focused on Rail Ops. 

 Expect that your leader will reach out to organise a time to provide further information and 
briefing sessions for your team. 

 We will be sharing more information on PaperLite, and via emails over the next few days. 

 You can submit questions at any time to enterpriseagreement@metrotrains.com.au. 
 

Expect to see more events held via livestream in the future, and we will also always provide the videos 
available on demand after the event and via PaperLite. Please speak to your leader if you are having 
issues accessing either the livestream or the video after the event. 

Regards, 

Catherine 

 

Catherine Baxter, Chief Operating Officer 

On behalf of Metro’s Rail Operations Enterprise Bargaining Team 
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